
 
Northglen Neighbourhood School Boundary Impacts 

 

Study Area IMPACT 

CB-1  
 
Continue to 
attend Charles 
Bowman PS 

Charles Bowman Public School (PS) will be Junior Kindergarten (JK)–Grade 7 
in 2025, and JK–Grade 8 in 2026. 
 
No change for current Charles Bowman PS students in this area. 
 
Grade 6 students would remain at Charles Bowman PS for Grade 7 in 2025, 
and Grade 8 in 2026. They would start at Clarington Central Secondary 
School (SS) in 2027. 
 
Grade 7 students at Clarington Central Intermediate School will remain at the 
Intermediate School for Grade 8. They would then continue to Clarington 
Central SS for Grades 9-12. 
 
All new registrations in this area will attend Charles Bowman PS for JK-Grade 
7 in 2025. New Grade 8 registrations will attend Clarington Central 
Intermediate School. 
 

CB-2 
 
Attending 
Northglen 
neighbourhood 
school 

The Northglen neighbourhood school will be JK–Grade 7 in 2025, and JK–
Grade 8 in 2026. 
 
Students residing in this area that currently attend Charles Bowman PS 
(current JK-Grade 6) will transition to the Northglen neighbourhood school.   
 
Students attending Harold Longworth PS holding school (current JK-Grade 5) 
will transition to the Northglen school for JK-Grade 6. Current Grade 6 and 7’s 
will be provided with the choice to remain at Harold Longworth PS or attend 
the Northglen neighbourhood school.  Further, the current Grade 7 and 8’s will 
be provided with the choice to attend Clarington Central SS or Bowmanville 
High School (HS) for secondary (2025, 2026). 
 
All Students from this area will attend Clarington Central SS starting in 2027. 
 
All new JK-Grade 7 registrations in this area will attend the Northglen 
neighbourhood school in 2025.  
 

HH-1, HH-2 Students residing in these areas will continue to attend Hampton Junior PS 
(JK-Grade 2) and M.J. Hobbs Senior PS (Grades 3-8). 
 

HH-3, HH-5 Students residing in these areas that currently attend Hampton Junior PS (JK-
Grade 2) and M.J. Hobbs Senior PS (Grades 3-7) will transition to the 
Northglen school in 2025. Grade 8 students will remain at M.J. Hobbs Senior 
PS in 2025. 
 

HH-4 Any new student registrations will attend Waverley PS. 

 

 


